March 21, 2022

Gregg & Gregg

Attorneys at Law

16055 Space Center Blvd.
Houston, Texas. 77062
Attn: Christopher A Gregg

City of Shoreacres
601 Shoreacres Blvd,
Shoreacres, Texas 77571

Attn: Mayor Jennings

Re: Condition of the Pier

Dear Mr. Gregg and Mayor Jennings:

I, David Gerany received correspondence relating to the Shoreacres Recreation
Association Inc. at my home address. As of June 26, 2021 my Director and
Treasurer title became null and void due to the election held that day. Any
further correspondence should be directed to the current association board
members, Mark A. Gonzalez(President), Ed Ybarra(Treasurer), Ricky
Bowles(Secretary) , Mark Neu(Vice President), Hans Ask, Andrew Hebert, or Mike



Wheeler at the official address(s) they have provided. My understanding is the
Association has abandoned the official P.O. Box 1014 Shoreacres, Texas 77571, but
am uncertain of that fact.

Please advise if any further questions about pier Association questions need be
answered.

Best Regards,
David Gerany, Private citizen

3316 Miramar Dr.

Shoreacres, Texas 77571




